
Greetings LSCA Member, 
 
I am excited to announce the Call for Proposals for the Louisiana School Counselor 
Association's Virtual Spring Conference, which will be held virtually via Zoom on February 7-8, 
2025. 
 
This conference offers an excellent opportunity to share your expertise, knowledge, and 
innovative approaches with fellow professionals dedicated to School Counseling. We are seeking 
dynamic, 60-minute breakout sessions that promote evidence-based programs in the areas of 
academic, college and career readiness, and social/emotional development, while highlighting 
the latest techniques and practices in school counseling. 
 
We welcome presentations that showcase best practices, cutting-edge interventions, research, 
and emerging trends in School Counseling. Whether you bring insights on supporting diverse 
populations, new therapeutic approaches, or strategies for helping students and families thrive, 
we want to hear from you! 
 
Both seasoned and first-time presenters are encouraged to submit proposals. This conference is 
focused on collaborative learning and fostering connections that strengthen our professional 
community. 
 
Important Information:  
Deadline for electronic submission of the proposal: November 15, 2024. Only complete proposals 
will be accepted. 
 
All proposals must be submitted through the following: https://forms.gle/r2owqfrLrHUaW9fT6 
 
If you have questions or concerns about submissions, please feel free to contact our Professional 
Development Chair, Dr. Reshelle Marino at reshelle.marino@selu.edu.   
 
Let’s continue to Ignite, Inspire, and Impact by Leading with Passion and Purpose. I can’t wait to 
see your amazing ideas! 
  
 
-- 
Thanks, 
Dr. Bernell Elzey, Jr., LPC, NCC 
President (24-25) 
Louisiana School Counselor Association 
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